
Undernehr-Linda-20050319143002
To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/19/2005

From:     Linda Undernehr

Comment:
Please DO NOT make it easier for others to use my art without permission. I think 
this "Orphaned Works" move is just another way for people to make money off of my 
work without paying me for it. This is wrong. Do NOT make it easier to steal /use  
peoples' creations without permission.

Thank you.
Linda Undernehr
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